Chris Brandon

Subject: FW: Industry consultation: Alliance Rail GNER Edinburgh to London services Section 17
2507a15

From: John Sears

Date: 4 August 2014 10:58:56 BST

To: Gilliland Rachel

Subject: Industry consultation: Alliance Rail GNER Edinburgh to London services
Section 17 2507a15

Rachel,

Thank you for sending Passenger Focus details of Alliance’s revised application for rights to operate
King’s Cross to Edinburgh services. They note that:

Passenger Focus’s response to the previous consultation (ref. 1212d14) is not listed in 8.1 The
consultation: however, Jonathan Cooper acknowledged receipt of it on 24/1/14;

in response to a presentation from Stevenage Borough Council Alliance wish to add contingent
rights to call at Stevenage;

the first two down trains will call to pick up only, and “two or three” evening up trains will call to set
down only.

Passenger Focus also notes the comments raised by consultees to the previous application, as
available in the ORR’s web site at: http://orr.gov.uk/consultations/access-consultations/current-
track-access-applications/new-contracts-section-17-and-18

Passenger Focus has no further comments to make.
Regards,
John Sears.

Passenger Focus





